
OGLETREE DEAKINS 
WEBINAR 
WHAT THE NEW HIPAA PRIVACY 
RULES ON REPRODUCTIVE HEALTH 
CARE MEAN FOR EMPLOYERS

REGISTRATION

Register online at www.ogletree.com or contact webinars@ogletree.com.

Instructions for participation will be circulated before the webinar. If you have questions about  
the availability of CLE credits, please email cle@ogletree.com. To request an accommodation for a 
disability, please email accessibility@ogletree.com as soon as possible.

DESCRIPTION
The U.S. Department of Health and Human 
Services recently issued final rules designed 
to provide better protection for information 
about abortion and other reproductive health 
care. This webinar will focus on how the new 
rules, generally effective December 23, 2024, 
will affect employers’ health benefit plans and 
their business associates. The speakers also 
will provide tips to help employers prepare for 
changes to their Health Insurance Portability 
and Accountability Act of 1996 (HIPAA) privacy 
policies and procedures and notices of privacy 
practices.

SPEAKERS 
Timothy J. Stanton (Chicago)
Stephen A. Riga (Minneapolis/Indianapolis)
Anna K. Potter, Moderator

DATE
Monday, May 20, 2024

TIME
11:00 a.m. – 12:00 p.m. Pacific
12:00 p.m. – 1:00 p.m. Mountain
1:00 p.m. – 2:00 p.m. Central
2:00 p.m. – 3:00 p.m. Eastern

COST
$99.00
Complimentary for Ogletree Deakins clients  
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